
 
 To:  JJYS Employees 
From:  Brett Peterson 
Subject: Background Screening and Fingerprints 2025-02 
Date:  February 27, 2025 
 
 

Effective immediately, all new hires must submit a background check application 
and be fingerprinted prior to being placed on the work schedule. In addition, all 
applications must be submitted no later than two weeks after the offer date.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brett M. Peterson, Director 

State Headquarters: 195 North 1950 West, Salt Lake City, Utah 84116 
telephone: 801-538-4330  | email: jjys@utah.gov | web: jjys.utah.gov 

Brett Peterson (Feb 27, 2025 12:25 MST)
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